
A Letter from the Mayor 

Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

I would like to start by wishing everyone a 

happy and prosperous New Year! 

Due to scheduling conflicts, I am unable to host Coffee 

with the Mayor in February. I would like to invite everyone 

to join me for the March Coffee with the Mayor, Wednesday, March 15 at 

6 pm. We are broadcasting Coffee with the Mayor every month on Face-

book Live. You can find the broadcast by following “City of Rock Hill Mis-

souri-Government” on Facebook or if you do not have Facebook, the 

broadcast can be found on the homepage of our website under the “Social 

Media” tab: https://www.rockhillmo.net/ 

We are currently searching for residents to join the Parks and Recreation 

Commission as well as the Planning and Zoning Commission. If you are in-

terested in getting involved or have additional questions, email me at the 

email address below.  

Aldi continues to work on the site at Manchester and McKnight; we hope 

to see them opening this spring/summer.  

-Edward Mahan, Mayor    emahan@rockhillmo.net 
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Rock Hill Public Library 

Happy New Year 2023 from your friends at Rock Hill Public Library! 

We are open Monday-Thursday 10 AM-7PM, Friday 12-5 PM, and  

Saturday 10 AM-2 PM. 

Come by and see us and find your next great read, use our new computers, 

or attend an awesome program! 

 

Rock Hill Public Library is proud to announce we have received a grant 

for our summer reading program for programs, supplies, and a summer in-

tern! This project is supported by the Institute of Museum and Library Services un-

der the provisions of the Library Services and Technology Act as administered by the 

Missouri State Library, a division of the Office of the Secretary of State. 

It's Winter Reading Club time! Rock Hill Public Li-

brary is kicking the new year off by hosting a Winter 

Reading Program from January 1 – February 28.  

Sign up at the circulation desk and receive a Bingo card 

– when you complete 5 squares in a row (vertical, hori-

zontal, diagonal) bring that card back, enter into a raffle 

for a grand prize, and receive a hot chocolate bomb. 

Yes, a delicious hot chocolate bomb with your first Bin-

go. Yay and Yum! (Only one bomb per person).  

You can however have multiple Bingos and receive mul-

tiple entries per Bingo for each drawing. There are 4 

grand prizes: Early Reader (under 5), Kids (5-12), Teens (12-18), and 

Adults. Drawings will take place on March 1st. 

Join us for the "Banking Basics for Kids" Work-

shop (Ages 7-10) on January 28, 2023 at 11 AM 

and learn how to educate kids about the value of 

money, the benefits of saving and the importance of 

being wise with how they spend their money. Mid-

land States Bank has teamed up with the Rock 

Hill Public Library to share a list of things you 

can teach your kids or grand children now, to get 

them started off on the right foot. 

Mystery Lovers! Join us for next month's Mystery 

Book Club on February 15 @ 5:30 PM. Febru-

ary's pick is "The Innocent Man" by John Gri-

sham. Pick up a reserved copy here at the library 

desk today!  

For more information about our upcoming pro-

grams, stop by the library at 9811 Manchester 

Road, give us a call at 314-962-4723, or visit us at 

https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/.  

See you soon! 

Rock Hill Public Library 

https://www.rockhillpubliclibrary.org/

